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A perfect winter’s morning with clear blue skies and 
just a light Southerly breeze made for a great 
breakfast fly-in. The visibility was spectacular and 
the trip across Moreton Bay of the Brisbane CBD 
skyline was at its best. 
We had twenty eight planes and forty four people. 
The largest aircraft was a twin engine Strike aero 
commander. 
Of special note was the immaculate condition of the 
strip and gardens and surrounds. A credit to Ron, 
our new caretaker. Thanks Ron. 
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Top left: The lineup.  Ken & Ann-Maree Cox 

in their Grumman Tiger back at last after 

several months in the maintenance hangar. 

Diners ready for breakfast! 
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Well fly safe and see you all at July’s 

Breakie. From Pat and her team. 

Ken Cox Newsletter Editor. 


